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     Did you know that music helps develop children’s language skills, self-esteem, listening skills, math skills and brain connections!





September Themes


Week 1: Teddy Bear


Week 2: Apples


 Week 3: FALL/Leaves


Week 4: All About Me


 








September Songs and Fingerplays!





I am Special (tune: Frere Jacques)


I am special x2 (point to self)


Don’t you see x2 (make binoculars out of fingers)


Someone very special x2 (hold hands out)


Cause God made me x2 (point to self)





“The Apple Tree” (tune: Twinkle, Twinkle)


Way up high in the apple tree 


(Stretch arms up high)


Two little apples were looking at me


(Make circles around eyes with fingers)


I shook that tree just as hard as I could


(Shake an imaginary tree)


Down came the apples 


(Float fingers down)


And “mmm” they were good 


(Rub tummy and smile)


I shook that tree just as hard as I could 


(Shake an imaginary tree


Down came the apples 


(Float fingers down)


And “mmm” they were good 


(Rub tummy and smile)      


                                                                                                                                                 “Look at all the Leaves” (tune: Row Your Boat)


Look at all the leaves


That fell from all the trees


The (color) leaf is on the ground


Can you find it please?























Class Notes!


A new school year has begun, we have a new friend William Olson who will be joining our Toddler Two Group. Welcome all!


The center will be closed on Monday September 6th for Labor Day.


We will also let you know when Miss Jessica will visit to present “Nature Detectives(


Meet the teachers!  Join us for Parent Orientation on (DATE& TIME TO BE ANNOUNCED).  


Don’t forget to bring in a recent family photo for us to post on the wall.  The children LOVE looking at them – and seeing these photos are just one way to help children feel connected to their families during their time at school.  


 Just a reminder to please label or initial everything belonging to your child. We have duplicate cups, sheets, etc. and the little ones like to put their own things away.  They don’t always end up in the correct cubby, so we often need to find the right one.  Also, with the different teacher aides helping us, it’s much easier for them to put items away in the right lunch box, cubby, etc. if they are labeled.  Please provide sneakers for your child for the playground.  We go outside every morning and afternoon, weather permitting.  Wipes are due at the beginning of the month.  We have a list on top of the cubbies.  Full-time students should provide two packs, part-time students provide 


one pack.  Just check off your child’s name for the month when you bring them in. Remember to sign your child in and out every day, with pick up time, contact phone number, etc. The book is located on top of the Toddler 2 cubbies.  Please check your child’s folder often for art projects, notices, etc.  





If you do have any concerns or topics you would like to talk freely with us the best time would be between 12:00 and 2:30 at nap time.





 Thanks Joan and Trish





























  








Did you know that a child’s very early experiences set the stage for literacy?  


“When a child creates with blocks, when he communicates with paint, when he uses his body freely as a means of expression, he is being taught to read.”  			          				- J. Hymes














